
How did we go?Terrigal Lagoon Trail – round 2 
engagement
Engagement Summary
Between 9 November and 7 December 2020 the community were invited to view the 
concept plans which were developed following the round one consultation earlier this 
year and provide feedback.  

Feedback received about the draft concept plans for the Terrigal Lagoon Trail included: 
•	 Support for this project
•	 Importance of mitigating any impacts to the environment and aboriginal heritage
•	 Concern about the potential impact to environmental land
•	 Support for the trail as it is a good use of unused space
•	 Support for the project and the potential boost to tourism 
•	 Suggestions for waste bins and water re-fill stations
•	 Importance of using sustainable materials to ensure the trails ongoing success

Further consideration of the feedback received during the consultation is currently underway. 
The information provided will be used to inform the development application submitted to 
the Local Planning Panel. 
We will inform the community of the outcomes of the submissions when they become 
available.
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